From: Chambers - Sams DP < Chambers. Sams. DP@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 10 October 2019 10:08 AM

**To:** AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>

**Subject:** AM2019/7 - Amusement, Events and Recreation Award 2010

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Parties,

As the submissions have now been filed pursuant to the Directions issued on 13 June 2019, the Deputy President seeks the views of the parties as to whether they are content with the matter being determined by way of the submissions ('on the papers'), or whether a formal hearing is necessary.

## Regards,

## **Daniel McNamara**

Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM

## **Fair Work Commission**

Tel: 02 9308 1817 Fax: 02 9380 6990

Chambers Email: <a href="mailto:chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au">chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au</a>

Level 16, 80 William St East Sydney NSW 2011